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Announcement 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Concerned, 
 
In accordance with the decision of the Govt. of the people’s republic of Bangladesh all educational 
activities will remain suspended till 11th April 2020 as preventive measure against the spread of the 
Corona Virus. So, vacation of our college is extended up to 11th April 2020. But college office, 
departments and hospital remain open as usual. 
 
You should follow our website notice regularly. 
 
NB: Further extension of class suspension will be followed as per Govt. order. 
   
 
Prof. Md. Roushon Ali 
Principal 
Medical College for Women & Hospital 
Uttara Model Town, Dhaka, Bangladesh. 


